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SLPS 

Upcoming Important Dates: 

 FACE—November 1, 

2016. 

 Father/Daughter & 

Mother/Son Luncheon—

Wednesday, November, 

6, 2016 at 11:30. 

 PTO (Pamper Chef)—     

November 15, 2016 

6:00pm. 

 Volley Ball Schedule—  

November 4, 2016 vs. 

Bayless 

 Bake Sale—November 

17, 2016 

 Thanksgiving Lunch-

eon—November 18, 

2016 11:30 

 FOR MORE INFOR-

MATION   

 Contact Us! 

Nottingham CAJT High 

School 

4915 Donovan Ave 

(314) 481-4095 

________________________ 

 

November 2016 

  

Let the Games Begin! 

 

 

 

 

heerleading Try– Outs Coming  
  

  

  

  

 Nottingham CAJT 

High School 
 Newsletter 

No School 

Election Day Tuesday, November 8, 2016 

Veterans Day Friday, November 11, 2016 

Thanksgiving Holiday Wednesday, November 23, 2016, 
Thursday, November 24, 2016 & Friday, November 25, 

2016 

Hi Family!!  

Please note those very IMPORTANT days that we will not have school.  Al-
so  We will have a Father/Daughter & Mother/Son lunch on November 6, 
2016. Fathers &  Mothers you may either bring your child lunch or purchase 
one from our Cafeteria for  $2.75.  Also our Thanksgiving luncheon for Stu-
dents and Staff Only will be Friday, November 18, 

2016 at 11:30.  For more information please call 
Ms. Fowler at 314-481-4095 

 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER 

Hello Nottingham CAJT Parents/Guardians, 

 

It’s hard to believe November is here already!  Nottingham has so much to be thankful 

for!  Parent Teacher Conference was a success and we appreciate all parent participa-

tion in their child’s education.  In October, we celebrated 85 students meeting the at-

tendance goal of 90%, but we still have some work to do.  Please assist with motivating 

our students to come to school daily.  This is the only way that they can truly achieve 

their personal goals and be educated to be productive citizens once they graduate.  Not-

tingham has a new worksite (YMCA)!  This is a big opportunity for our students, being 

that three were hired last year by the YMCA.    

On November 18, 2016, Nottingham will be busy!  It is important that everyone knows 

what they can do to give back to their neighborhoods and community organizations.  

Students will participate in their first Community Service Project on November 18, 

2016. Nottingham students will also take part in an all school formal luncheon.  They will 

embark on discussions and lessons on hygiene, table manners, appropriate conversations 

for formal festivities, and proper attire for formal affairs.  Please assist us with making 

this a successful event by all students dressing up for the day.  They do not have to wear 

their school uniform on Friday November 18, 2016, but they must dress up. 

Happy Thanksgiving!  Ms. Long    School Principal                                           

CHARACTER ED 

     October was a busy month for Character Education at 
Nottingham!  We raised $150.00 for Hats On For Kids With 
Cancer; we collected 14 bags of shoes for the Shoeman Wa-
ter Project (386 pounds!), and had a very successful Peace 
Rally day where we had activities for the students to en-
courage peace and caring instead of bullying.  November 
brings the Veteran’s Day assembly where we celebrate 
America and veterans, highlighting the veterans here at 
Nottingham.  

Congratulations  

 Student of the Month 

Raymond Phillips!! 

Staff of the Month 

 

 


